
 

Parent Voice – Tuesday 14th December 2021 

 

Item Notes 

Introductions  
Mr T Jones (Headteacher) 
Mr J Robinson  

Terms of reference Previously shared, agreed 

Apologies None 

Attendance 

TJ shared that attendance is a particular issue at Spring Gardens  
School has followed LA guidance but are not seeing any improvement even prior 
to Covid. 
It was agreed that a more open approach to school, giving parents more 
opportunities to see what happens and what children will be missing out on may 
help 
Also discussion around how the school currently imposes fixed penalty notices 
on parents taking children out of school 
  

Outcomes 

Moving forward, school will  not be looking to have class v class attendance 
charts as this can be negative 
Will continue to celebrate good attendance through different means such as 
certificates / stickers  

Next meeting Date to be confirmed  

 


